
Dear singing Baha’í friends from all over Europe!
 

We are happy to announce that the
1. Bahá’í Choral Festival at the European House of Worship 

will be taking place in May 2017! 

And you can be an active part of this wonderful uplifting event and increase the bonds of fellowship 
and harmony across the Bahá’í community in Europe!

You can be one of up to 150 singers from all over Europe who will be learning the a cappella choir 
music at home (provided with sheet music, access to sound files and mail support of the musical 
director) and then come together for three days of intensive rehearsals to bring together two 
beautiful concerts of sacred music in different languages and styles!

We will mostly be singing music written by composers from all over the world especially for this 
occasion. All of the pieces vary in styles and language (English, French, Italien, Albanian, 
German…..), and all of them are intoned writings of Bahá’u’lláh and Abdu’l-Bahá. And because you 
will be provided with recordings of every single part well in advance, you will be able to sing in 
languages you haven’t even thought of yet! It will sound beautiful!

The rehearsals will take place in the Hazíratu’l-Quds in Hofheim-Langenhain in Germany which is 
seated in a beautiful landscape in sight of the Bahá’í House of Worship, so that all singers can see 
it during singing! 
On the fourth day of the festival two concerts (in the morning and at noon) will be held in the House 
of Worship.

For further information about the festival (including accommodation, meals and transportation) and 
registration please go to www.bahaichoralfestival.de.

We’re looking forward to seeing you May 25 - 28th 2017!!!

With loving Baháí greetings,
Ameli Dziemba 
(the festival’s musical director and founder of the „Stimmen Bahás“, the German Baháí choir)

http://www.bahaichoralfestival.de

